Public Notice- Sacate Circle

Beginning Monday August 4, 2025, The Department of
Transportation (DOT) will be conducting road
construction beginning at 5:00am and ending at 5:00pm.

During this time we advise the community there will be
loud machinery in the area we ask that you please obey
all traffic signs.

The anticipated end date for construction work is Friday
August 29, 2025

DOT appreciates your patience while construction work
continues for this project.

For any questions or concerns please call 520-610-0051
or 520-610-9418

**Sybject to change due to weather
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